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Change of Location:  NBER International Finance and Macroeconomics Program Meeting

Dear Participants,

I learned this weekend that the Federal Reserve Bank of San Francisco, where the IFM meeting on Friday was scheduled to take place, will not be able to host the conference.  Fortunately, the hotel where out-of-town guests will be staying has space for the meeting.  The conference will take place as planned at the Hyatt Regency San Francisco, 5 Embarcadero Center, San Francisco, CA

The program is here:
http://conference.nber.org/sched/IFMs20

I am sorry for this last-minute change of venue but am sure that it will be a very successful meeting.

Cordially,

Carl

Carl Beck
Director of Conferences
National Bureau of Economic Research
1050 Massachusetts Avenue
Cambridge, MA 02138 USA
(617) 588 0380

